

Agency of Human Services

State of Vermont
Department for Children and Families
Family Services Division
280 State Drive
HC 1 North
Waterbury, VT 05671-1030
www.dcf.vermont.gov

Mr. Mark Bodin, President - Board of Trustees Kurn Hattin Homes for Children P.O. Box 127 Westminster, VT 05258

Dear Mr. Bodin,

September 10, 2020

On June 25, 2020, Residential Licensing and Special Investigations (RLSI) sent a letter to Kurn Hattin outlining a proposed path for closure of Kurn Hattin's Residential Treatment Program (RTP) license. This letter included four criteria to be satisfied, as affirmed Kurn Hattin, in order to close on July 15, 2020.

On July 22, 2020, RLSI received written confirmation that Kurn Hattin had satisfied three of the four criteria and RLSI communicated with Kurn Hattin regarding the fourth item, to remove reference of being licensed as an RTP from the website and future literature. RLSI has since verified the fourth item has been satisfied and we are now in agreement with your request to close this license. This letter serves as formal notice of license closure, effective as of this date.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Benedict, MA, Director

Handid

Residential Licensing & Special Investigations

Enclosure

CC: Stephen Harrison, Executive Director
Jay Stroud, NEASC
Barb Joyal, System of Care Manager, DCF
Melanie D'Amico, Specialized Services Unit, DCF
Nancy Williams, Revenue Enhancement Unit, DCF
Kiah Palumbo, Child and Adolescent Services, DMH
Pat Pallas Gray, Independent Schools Consultant, AOE
Deb Ormsby, Education Programs Coordinator, AOE

